

December,





"Lollipops" & "Smarties"

We are learning about Christmas around the world, the children will get a passport and a stamp for each country they will learn about. December 18th will be our teddy bear exchange Christmas party

"Gummy Bears"

Welcome Mrs. Shelby!

We will be working on fine motor skills. Letter D, W, & S and our shape of the month is Star & the color green.





"Gumdrops"

This month we will be learning all about winter and the holidays. We will focus on the colors red and green. We will be doing lots of fun crafts and artwork.



Candyland Child Development Center will be Closed December 25th in observance of Christmas Day!!

Please remember to send winter coats, boots hats, and gloves with your child so that we can go outside.